
 

St. Paul’s Senior Services Statement of Good Health 

 
 
Dear Volunteer: 
 

Thank you very much for becoming a volunteer at St. Paul’s Senior Services.  Prior to 
your start date at St. Paul’s, please read and complete this form. 
 

Most licensed programs in the state of California are governed by the California 
Department of Social Services, Title 22 Regulations.  
 

Those regulations require that all personnel, including volunteers be in good health and 
be physically and mentally capable of performing assigned tasks.  The good physical health of 
each volunteer who works at St. Paul’s needs to be verified by signing a statement affirming 
that he/she is in good health. 

 
 

STATEMENT OF GOOD HEALTH 
 

 
I understand that in order to ensure the health and safety of residents, seniors, children 

and employees of St. Paul’s Senior Services, and to meet Title 22 regulations, all individuals 
spending time in St. Paul’s various programs and facilities must have on file a statement of good 
health. 
 


